




We would like to say a big ‘Thank you’ for the support you
showed during our Thon ‘21 fundraiser. In both the learning and
the securing of sponsors, the outcomes were very pleasing.
As of this morning, the amount raised by Thon ‘21 stands at
$14,000
Great work, Team Everglade!

Of late, our classes have been doing some work with Matariki,
understanding its origins and significance. We are holding a Matariki
Assembly/Hui on Friday at 9.15am in the Hall. Anyone is welcome to
attend and see the presentations.

Three Way Conferences have largely concluded. Two classes are finishing off tomorrow. It
was a real delight to see the high turnout from families. As You know, we put a lot of
importance on these events, as it enables parents, pupils and teachers to connect and find
common ground in order to move each child forward. Thank you for your efforts in making
the Three Way Conferences such a success.

This is a good opportunity to congratulate Mrs Sodhi, who has been one of our teachers for
several years. Mrs Sodhi has just completed her training, and is now a fully qualified Reading
Recovery Teacher. This is quite an intensive process, and we acknowledge the work
undertaken by Mrs Sodhi, and the capability shown for her to achieve success.

Last week we sent two teams to the local Zone Volleyball Tournament. The two teams
played in different pools, so did not meet on the court. Team One finished third in their pool,
while Team Two finished second in their pool.

Our teams were also presented with the ‘Sportsmanship Award.’ A great day’s play!

Well done to: Declan Johnson, Israel Purcell, Denzalle Tupu Tuia, Seth Setu, Zahra Sheikh,
Elana Puni Young, Ualeni Ohuafi, Marley Roache, Jhizarn Kisiona, Daiwik Kodakandla, Marco
Fagundes Dos Santos, Manaaki Anderson-Taueki, Farani Faatamala, Abigayle Taylor, Bryana
Fa’aola, Eden Paraha, Tutanekai King, Max Marsters, Selu Tufi.



Holiday Programme (Football)

The HJ Elite Team is excited to share our upcoming July Holiday Camp with your School Family.

The camp will be held at Rongomai Park on July 12-15 and July 19-22 with Half day and Full day
packages.

Please feel free to see the attached flier for more details or click the registration link below.

https://hjeliteacademy.co.nz/school-holiday-soccer-program-auckland/

Regards,

HJ Elite Team

Pita Pit this Friday!

Go to www.ezlunch.co.nz

Click create an account and fill in your details.

Click Student buttons to add items to the cart

Click the calendar icon to order multiple dates

https://hjeliteacademy.co.nz/school-holiday-soccer-program-auckland/
http://www.ezlunch.co.nz


Next newsletter: Wednesday 28 July

Regards

John Robinson

Principal


